
From:   Kurt DeSoto   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   November 26, 2017

Subject:   FCC File No. 0174-EX-CR-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

MSI has added an attachment to the pending application to respond to the request for additional
information.  Please contact our FCC counsel, Kurt DeSoto, of Wiley Rein (202.719.7235) if supplemental
information is needed.


